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Back by popular demand:  Printed 

Bible Reading Plans for the entire year.  

We have been (and will continue) 

printing the Bible Reading program on 

the Calendar and posting on our 

website:  

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

Our program is taking us through the 

book of Acts where we are focusing on 

how God helps us to grow in Faith.  The 

incredible growth of the first century 

church is clearly seen, but we are 

taking time to see what God was doing 

in people’s lives to bring about these 

types of results.  Sunday Sermons 

bring out these lessons and help us to 

see how they apply to our lives today. 

 
This winter has seen many across the 

nation die as a result of influenza.  Our 

prayers are being answered on a 

weekly basis as those on our list, have 

been restored to health after being 

diagnosed as serious or “critical 

condition”.  God has been restoring 

those with other conditions as well.W 

We are also seeing God lead and 

expanding the impact of our ministry 

through the Web, training of Millenials 

for service in the Kingdom, and sharing 

of the Gospel in National Parks; in 

addition to our other ministries that 

we have been involved in. 

Continue to pray for God to work in 

and through His people at Pine Run! 

 

 
We’ve just begun our second study of 

“Women of the Bible”  Sarah has been 

interesting to see what her life would 

have been like and how God cared for 

her in situations that we would 

consider “hard to imagine” in today’s 

world.   

Our first study on Eve was fascinating 

was we saw how woman was created 

equal to man; man’s punishment for 

disobedience was 3 times the length of 

the woman’s (who was deceived).  We 

see that God would continue to work 

through Eve to accomplish His 

purpose, even after she ate of the 

fruit. 

These studies can now be found on our 

website: 

http://pinerunchurch.org/women-of-

the-bible.html 

Our study in Deuteronomy (Advice for 

the Younger Generation) has been 

fascinating to see the emphasis on 

serving the Lord and the blessings that 

would result.  These lessons are to be 

taught by adults to their children and 

grandchildren, as they draw from their 

experiences, to prepare the youth for 

the challenges that they will face.  

We are also seeing how God puts in 

place the structure to protect workers 

from abuse and the financial “security 

net” that He provided.  Knowing that 

men would take actions, that He had 

prohibited, God also set guidelines to 

prevent abuse. 

We are considering adding this study 

to others available online.  Please give 

us feedback. 

 

Wednesday 

Night Teen 

Study has 

been 

interesting to 

see the realization sink in on what the 

church is intended to be; and 

recognition of those qualities at Pine 

Run. 

 

 
Teen Training—Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

Recent projects have included: 

putting away Christmas 

decorations, sealing some cracks 

that were letting out heat and 

shampooing the carpets 

throughout the basement. 

Upcoming projects will include 

cleaning the carpets upstairs and 

setting up for the “God Loves You 

II” Banquet. 
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